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PRAISES:• Newfoundland, Canada is both the closest and 
the furthest we've traveled for a deputation 
meeting. They were so kind to invite us to present 
our ministry over a video call. And we could do it 
from our own home!

It brings us much confidence to know that many 
are praying to God on our behalf. Thank you!!

Greetings!

Thank you all for your support and prayer!

• This month, it was encouraging to be in several 
services where the churches voted on the spot to 
take our family on for support. One of the churches 
surprised us: before I officially presented our 
ministry, they voted to support all the missionaries 
at the conference! And we weren't going to argue!

• It was special for us to be part of the high school 
graduation of a young lady who was part of our 
youth group. We loved the opportunity to minister 
to many great Christian young people. And we are 
so glad to see these young people go on to serve 
the Lord!

• One special treat this month was a visit to 
Jenifer's grandparents. Her grandpa spent decades 
in Brazil as a missionary. We talked about ministry 
and life in Brazil. They are still serving the Lord - we 
accompanied them to visit a nursing home to sing 
and play for the residents there. It is so good to 
have an example of serving God for a lifetime.

Stephen & Jenifer
Shiloh, Tirzah, & Keziah

June 2024

• Safety over 3,050 miles of 
driving in May.

• A month of health on the 
road.

• God's continuing provision.
• 28% support committed.

PRAYERS:
• Scheduling 2025 meetings.
• Travels in the month of June.
• Opportuinity to speak to 

juniors about missions 
during a week of camp in 
June.

Love, 
 the Minions


